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The following article, Margaret Mitchell’s Lost Letter to a Kansas Horse & Buggy Doctor, 

by Jane F. Knapp, M.D. and Robert D. Schremmer, M.D., provides a glimpse into the history of 

medicine in Kansas.  It was published originally in Missouri Medicine in the November/ 

December 2011 issue.  We appreciate Dr. John Hagan, Editor of Missouri Medicine, for 

allowing the Kansas Journal of Medicine to reprint it. 
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